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You will note a major change as you complete
registration.  Following the passage of recent state
legislation, Union North United School Corporation

will not be collecting textbook and supply fees for the
upcoming school year.  Instead, funding for these

items will come from state reimbursement and local
school funds.  This includes textbook, software, and

hardware costs as well as other items required in
educating our students.  This does not include

material replacement cost, device repair and previous
school year fees.  Free/Reduced applications will still

need to be filled out for lunches. 

The 2023-2024 Student
Handbook is now
available on our website,
or by clicking here.
Please take a few
minutes to read the
handbook to familiarize
yourself with our policies
and procedures for the
upcoming school year. 

The 2023-2024 calendar
can be found here. 

Wednesday, August 9th
is the first day of school!
Like all Wednesday, the

first day of school will
be a delayed start.

Doors open at 8:55 AM.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bHBJvzGcRPVWgFM_lXqHgTerGRplFGddhKmbcApWSD8/edit
https://unionnorth.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/2023-24-School-Calendar.pdf


ADDITIONAL REGISTRATION
INFORMATION

CARRIDER PRO

MARSHALL COUNTY 
MOBILE UNIT

CAFETERIA INFORMATION

All parents/guardians picking up a student
from school will need to have a CarRider Pro
tag. Please stop by this station at
registration to sign up and purchase your
tag. Each tag will cost $4 and will be cash
only. If you have previously purchased a tag,
it is still active in the system and you will not
need to purchase another tag.  

Marshall County Mobile Unit
will be at LaVille Elementary
July 26th 9:00am-11:00am in
the parking lot during
registration. They will see any
LaVille student in need of
immunizations. 

PROOF OF RESIDENCY
PURCHASE AGREEMENT
RENTAL AGREEMENT
UTILITY BILL

BIRTH CERTIFICATE
DRIVERS LICENSE 
MEDICATIONS NEEDING TO BE ISSUED
THROUGH SCHOOL NURSE

WHAT TO BRING:

Hello everyone and welcome back for
another school year! The good news for
2023-2024 is the meal prices remain the
same as last year! NO price increase!
Elementary Breakfast-$1.75 (reduced
.30) and Elementary Lunch-$2.50
(reduced .40). Please go to
mymealtime.com to create an account
for your student to track meals and
make deposits. All your favorite meals
are back in August-Pizza every
Wednesday, Breakfast for Lunch and
something new-Loaded Nachos!

At registration you can check your
balance from last year, make a deposit,
or go online to make a deposit.
Everyone is encouraged to check
on financial aid.
Enjoy the rest of your summer!

See you at registration!

SCHOOL BREAKFAST/
LUNCH MENU

The school menus can be found
here.

MAKE SURE YOU STOP BY OUR
LAVILLE ELEMENTARY PTO TABLE

TO SIGN UP TO VOLUNTEER!

PTO

http://mymealtime.com/


WELCOME TO LAVILLE!
MRS. ASHLEY ZIELOMSKI, SECRETARY

MISS AUDREE NARKAWICZ, MUSIC TEACHER

Greetings, my name is Ashley Zielomski. I have lived quite a life in
my short 33 years on this planet and have a wide set of skills. To
be honest I never really knew what I wanted to do. But now I get
the pleasure of being your secretary. At the age of 17 I joined the
Army and never got the chance to look back. I went all over the
world including 2 combat tours to Afghanistan and a couple
missions to foreign countries including Germany, Egypt and
South Africa to name a few. While in the Army I met my amazing
husband Eric of almost 11 years now and we decided to settle
down and start a family. We have 2 proud Lancers, JZ and Eggy. I
stayed home for a few years and after some time went back into
the workforce and became a sheriff's deputy. After becoming
pregnant with Eggy I chose to go back to school. I graduated
from Arizona State University (Go Sundevils) with my BS in
Exercise Science and I am still in pursuit of my Masters in Exercise
Science. I taught for 3 years. I love my family more than anything
and we all love sports. I coach High School softball and still play in
my free time. My family and I love to travel and go to new places.
My family and I enjoy outdoor things such as camping, hiking
and fishing. I am a huge foodie and love to cook and try new
foods. I am excited for the wonderful chance to be a Lancer and
look forward to a bright and long future here at LaVille. 

Hello Lancer Families!
My name is Audree Narkawicz and I will be proudly serving
as the music teacher at LaVille Elementary! A little about
myself, I graduated from IU South Bend with a degree in
music education with an instrumental focus. My primary
instrument is the flute but I have experience on all
woodwind and most brass instruments! I also have
experience conducting marching ensembles as I spent my
entire summer in 2022 with the Colts Drum and Bugle
Corps! In my free time I enjoy playing with community
ensembles and spending time at home with my boyfriend,
James, our dog Kida, and our two cats Beans and Zelda. I
also plan to spend some of my free time this fall with Mr.
Banks and the Royal Regiment Marching Band spreading
more love and knowledge for music and the marching arts.
I’m very excited to start the school year and build musical
relationships within the LaVille community! I’m looking
forward to an awesome first-year teaching! 




